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Based on new information received after the release of its original report on Medicaid 

expansion, the Independent Fiscal Office has published a revision. The revised report 

incorporates (1) a modest reduction in the projected cost savings, (2) an increase in 

federal funds derived from the gross receipts tax mechanism and (3) the reformatting of 

tables to provide separate totals with and without additional federal funds associated 

with the gross receipts tax. The final change reflects the uncertainty regarding those 

additional federal funds. Please refer to the note at the front of the report for a brief 

description of the changes. 

 

 


